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Wednesday | Grade 6 Moving-up Ceremony
6/19 NOON Dismissal
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Monday Grade 2 Beach Party o]
6/17 Grade 5 Beach Party L
Grade 3 Luau 1:30-3PM g

Tuesday Grade 6 Graduation Rehearsal at the PAC ¥
6/18 §§
3

o

Thursday Grade 6 Yearbook Signing
6/20 Grade 4 End-of-Year Party
NOON Dismissal

Friday Early Dismissal — 10:30AM
6/21° Last Day of School
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 2nd at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following our Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Winslow Smith, Theo Farynick
and John Eble from Ms, LaPollo’s room.

PROPER CLOTHING
As the weather gets warmer, it is important for students to continue to dress suitably for school. Please take a moment to
review our guidelines on appropriate clothing (as stated in the Student Agenda Book). Students may not wear short-shorts
or flip flops (rubber beach shoes). If a child comes to school wearing rubber flip-flops, they will call home for
replacement footwear to be brought to school. Sneakers are the preferred choice of footwear. We appreciate the
continued support from parents and students.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM
dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between
cars or through the parking lots.

INSTRUMENT RENTALS
Students who are renting their instruments from Music and Arts, and are not keeping the instrument over the summer, should
return the instrument to Mr. Mever in the band room. Make sure your name and class are on the instrument case.
LIBRARY NEWS
All materials are to be returned today Friday, June 14%.
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¥ AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS i
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15PM unless it has been previously arranged or approved.
CHANGE IN DISMISSAL —~ FOR “PLAY DATES”
If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other child is aware
as well as the other child’s parent and the teacher.
FROM THE NURSE
Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through 9/13). Parents of
all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic year (9/12 thru 9/13).

FROM THE LHS/PTG
Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.org -100 Posts!
Stay current with LHS*PTG news. Never miss a new post on the website! Sign up on the home page where you will see, “Follow
this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links on the home page to follow us on
Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).
GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch & help support Lioyd
Harbor School. Set up GoodSearch on all your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and
the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the
“Easy Ways To Give” page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on.
LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders via e-
mail. Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to confirm. On the bottom of all e-
mails you can “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children’s
grades as well. Thank you.

Value Drugs
Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no
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CFA Membership Form
o ST incoming 7th grade parents are welcome to join the CFA-PTO (Citizens Faculty Association-Parent Teacher Organization) of the
{¥  Cold Spring Harbor Jr. High School. Attached please find the form. Thank you!
¥ LHS*PTG Parents Play
¥ Our first year of Parents Play went very well! A huge thank you to all of our parents that came to play with the children this yeart
Ly A very special thank you to Mrs. Massimo, Mr. Gray, Karen Schwartz, Wendi DeSchutter, all of the board members of the PTG,
o] Mrs. McGann, and all of the parents for making this program happen! We will continue again in September!!
¥ Lost & Found
‘ Al of the L&F items from the closet are out for viewing. Please take a look when you are here. Please be mindful of what is
{} coming home now. At the end of the year, all remaining items will be donated. Thank you.
e 6th Grade Graduation Information - (Boutonnieres, Corsages and Dress Attire)
£¥  The LHS*PTG has once again ordered beautiful white boutonniers and pink wrist corsages for all your graduates. On the day of
{¥ the Moving-Up Ceremony look for the volunteers in the Performing Arts Center lobby as they will be presenting each student with
T tl;erg. FYI: traﬁiigonaél{{ at the 6th Grade Moving-Up Ceremony, the girls wear white dresses and the boys wear navy jackets,
ﬁ khaki pants, shirt and tie.
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6th Grade Moving - Up Day BluRay/DVD Order Form
Attached please find an order form for the 6th Grade Moving - Up Day DVD. Please order by June 17th. You can also go to
thsptg.org and find the form on the flyers page. Thank you.
2013 - 2014 School Supplies/LHS*PTG Membership Order Form
In an effort to make ordering school supplies easier for parents, the PTG partnered with Value Drugs and put school supplies
online. In addition, we deliver the supplies to all the children's classrooms prior to the first day of school. The membership dues
must be paid when ordering supplies. If you have already ordered your child's supplies, but did not pay your dues for next year,
please contact: wendi.d@mac.com. Attached please find the order form, due by June 30th. Thank you.
SEPTA
(Announcing the new SEPTA slate and contact information)
President: Lauryn Koke, Harborpt@yahoo.com; Vice President: Christina Goetjen, CSlewisGo@gmail.com
Treasurer: Pam Bell, TheBellFamilyCSH@yahoo.com; Secretary: Helen Daly, Suedonym12@aol.com
Fall Festival- 2013
If you ask your kids to name the best day of the year, you might think they'd say "the last day of school". But LHS students will
resoundingly answer, "HALLOWEEN!" The LHS Fall Festival is the traditional kick-off to a new school year and to a great family
afternoon. And lucky for you, the LHS Board of Directors is looking for next year's Fall Festival Chairpersons to help carry on the
tradition. What is the Fall Festival? Well, that's up to you. But big or small (and held after school on October 31), it's a safe and
festive community event and the first family event of the school year. What's needed in a chairperson? Creativity, vision, know-
how. Two motivated and inspired parents to concept and execute a Fall Festival theme. Lead a team of volunteers and rally your
friends to help create a memorable experience you know your kids will enjoy. What's been done in the past? Everything from a
trick-or-treating tailgate party to a spooky corn maze. It's yours to define. Either start with a clean slate or replicate a festival
from years past. Let's give our kids another reason to love Halloween. If you're interested in continuing the tradition, please
contact either Gloria Godsell or Katie Walton, co-Committee Chairs for the 2013-2014 LHS Board of Directors. Gloria:
aloriagodsell@gmail.com / 631-424-2331 / 917-680-7637 Katie: katie@waltonfilms.com / 631-659-2996 / 917-744-4773.
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Dear Parents and Students,

The June 19, 2013, Moving-Up Ceremony is being digitally recorded for your viewing
pleasure using the latest in professional digital video equipment and computer graphics to
provide you and your family with a video DVD or Blu-Ray you can cherish forever.

This year we are including the festivities at The Crest Hollow Country Club.
All orders must be received by June 17, 2013 to avoid Special Handling Late Charges.

Now sit back, relax and enjoy the show let us do the work.
Thank You
*** VIDEO TAPING THE DAY OF THE PERFORMANCE IS PROHIBITED. ***

VIDEO TECHNICS PO BOX 720 TOTOWA NJ, 07511-0720
Tel: (973) 890-9393 * Website: videotechnics.net * E-Mail: sales@videotechnics.net

2013 Lloyd Harbor School Moving-Up Ceremony

ne 19, 201
DVD oo $35.00 X TOTAL
HD Blu-Ray .........cooooovii.... $50.00 X TOTAL

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: VIDEO TECHNICS
LHS Video DYD Chairperson- Christina Hotton

Shipping Label
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY
Name

Address

City, State Zip Code -

Telephone




Photo Benefit for Little Shelter Animal
Rescue and dogs for adoption!
Saturday, June 29th from 11am - 4pm

Len Marks Photography will be here to take

a free 4 x 6 photo of you and your pet! Additional
photos may be purchased at a discounted rate.

No cats please for the photo shoot.
Volunteers from Little Shelter

will be here with dogs for adoption.

Registration is requested for the photo shoot.
Walk-ins will be taken on a first come, first served basis depending on
availability. Please register at the Cold Spring Harbor Library
Information Services Desk, or by phone at 631 692-6820 Ext. 200.

$10 minimum donation. Checks payable to Little Shelter.

Cold Spring Harbor Library & Environmental Center
95 Harbor Road

Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

(631) 692-6820

Cotn s:-mm HARBOR .
s VIRONMENTAL www.cshlibrary.org




Cold Spring Harbor Library
Summer Reading clkub Kickoff

Thursday, june

5:00-7:00 p.m.

@ Cold Spring Harbor Library
Ram date: Friday, June 21

ZAN/AN7IN\.  Obstacle

, l Summerfest 2013 ( Course

Join the 2013 Summer

Reading Club!
Sponsored by the Friends Foundation
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